


 
 

September 8, 2021 

 

Mr. Thomas Scaglione 

Regional Director 

New York State Mid-Hudson Regional Economic Development Council 

33 Airport Center Drive #201 

New Windsor, NY 12553 

 

Dear Mr. Scaglione, 

  

I write in support of the application submitted by the Village of Highland Falls to the NYS Downtown 

Revitalization Initiative (DRI).  

 

 As you may know, the Village of Highland Falls has long remained a center of commerce, culture, and 

transportation for the Hudson Valley region. With a rich history, diversified economic and cultural presence, 

and a strong entrepreneurial spirit, the Village of Highland Falls is uniquely situated for successful downtown 

revitalization project that would both build upon current strengths and set the foundation for future successes.  

 

Award of this application will therefore support the Village’s various development projects capable of 

spurring economic growth that is needed now more than ever for communities across the region. In addition to 

initializing the Waterfront Marina Project, the Village will expand its Roe Park Greenway Trails thereby 

invigorating accessible and available recreation space for residents and visitors alike. With expansion projects 

such as these, the Village has attenuated to the infrastructural needs by including lodging and parking expansion 

projects among its downtown revitalization efforts. The diverse and combined projects will help the Village 

prevent economic stagnation and strengthen regional entrepreneurial potential for years to come.  

 

Therefore, I ask that you give your full and fair consideration to this request. Thank you in advance for 

your time and effort in this regard as both are greatly appreciated.  

 

  
 






















